January 2, 2024
15t Day of The January Term
Maysville, MO

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen, West District Commissioner, Kyle White
and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed those in attendance and led all in prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was
then recited by all in attendance. There are many in our area with health issues and we continue to keep them in our
prayers.

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the motion to approve today’s agenda and the minutes from the December
29t meeting with Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll making the second. All in favor. Motion carried.

Continued discussions were held on the consolidation of precincts with County Clerk, Melissa Meek. Melissa advised that
after much thought she would need to consolidate 2 precincts at this time. Notices will go out to those residents affected
which include Sherman & Colfax. Sherman will move to Clarksdale & Colfax will move to Cameron. The southside of
Osborn already vote in Cameron on the Clinton County side. For those not able to get to the precinct due to travel
absentee ballots will be offered. The upside to all of this is that it only affects 3 days in 2024 and 1 day in 2025.

This move will go into effect immediately with the first election being in April. This will help with security during the day and
the ability to find poll workers.

The Commission approved Zone 10 with the Highway Patrol access to the Courthouse after hours. They will need to
come to the Clerk’s office for their card to enter the building.

Recorder of Deeds, Ashley Johnson will be moving her office into an office previously held by the Prosecuting Attorney.
Ashley has just recently updated her office with new software and more equipment. The current room does not have
enough space for all of her equipment.

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission and discussed tubes, culverts, brush and work they are
doing around the County.

With no other business before the Commission, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen, made the motion to adjourn until
January 9, 2024. West District Commissioner, Kyle White, made the second to adjourn. All in favor, motion carried.



